
SAFETY RECALL W09 
DRIVER AIR BAG EMBLEM
Updated Dealer Instructions

As of 2/4/2021 the Dealer Instructions for Safety Recall W09 have been updated to include the final remedy. 

The Driver Air Bag (DAB) must be disassembled and emblem retainers inspected to determine if all the 

emblem retainers are securely attached. If the emblem retainers are securely attached a tape package will be 

required to remedy the vehicle. If any emblem retainers are detached or the emblem is missing, the emblem 

and the emblem retainers will be removed from the DAB. Vehicles that have had the emblem removed will 

have the W09 Safety Recall marked completed upon payment of the warranty claim and then the vehicle will 

be included in a future Customer Satisfaction Notification (CSN) that will cover having their DAB cover and 

emblem replaced. Customers will receive a notification in the mail once these parts become available.
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